October 4, 2001

Mr. Will Conway

Sebago Technics

One Chabot Street

P.O. Box 1339

Westbrook, ME 04098-1339

RE:
993 Congress Street, Maine Medical Parking Lot


Job #2001-0264, CBL #65-H-1

Dear Mr. Conway:

After review of the plans submitted on November 28, 2000, regarding the proposed Northgate Farms PRUD located at 484-518 Allen Avenue, the following information is requested for review.

1.
A standard boundary survey, stamped by a registered surveyor, must be submitted.

2.
The City Arborist has reviewed the plan and is recommending the following:

a.
That the applicant substitute the ‘Bradford’ tree with the ‘Cleveland’ variety.

b.
In the furthest island to the north of the site, install an Austrian Pine, 6 – 8 ft. in height, in addition to vegetation proposed.

c.
On the westerly edge of the property, abutting the Flannery property, it is recommended that 3 – 5 Arborvitae be installed.

3.
We have received the catalogue cuts of the lights, which are satisfactory.  However, we need further information on the height of the light poles and the wattage of the lights.  Staff will also need a lighting photometric plan to ensure that the lighting will not spillover onto abutting property and that the lighting does not exceed the maximum light levels.

4.
Will Maine Medical Center be leasing the property from George Hutchins?

5.
A letter of financial capability must be submitted to staff.

The Development Review Engineer, Public Works Engineer and Traffic Engineer are currently reviewing the submittal.  Any further comments will be forwarded to you as soon as I receive it.  If you have any questions, please do not hesitate to contact me at 874-8901.

Sincerely,

Kandice Talbot

Planner

CC:
Sarah Hopkins, Development Review Services Manager
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